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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE: Pedestrian and Bicycle Lane Closure on Friars Road Effective on February 14 

February 14, 2023 

A pedestrian and bicycle lane closure is in place on Friars Road for the City of San Diego Morena Pump 
Station project, part of the Pure Water San Diego Program. The closure is to accommodate excavation 
activities, remediation work and pedestrian and bike lane repairs.  

What To Expect: A full pedestrian and bicycle lane closure is in place on Friars Road from Napa Street to 
the driveway of the Morena/Linda Vista Trolley Station parking lot. A detour route is 
posted for pedestrians and bicyclists. Safety of the construction crews and community 
is a top priority. Please use caution when traveling near construction sites and follow 
pedestrian instructions. Bicyclists must walk bicycles across the track at the trolley 
station crossing area. 

When:  The full pedestrian and bicycle lane closure is in place from February 14 for 
approximately two months. The closure is effective 24 hours a day, seven days a week. 
Please note that construction schedules are subject to change due to inclement 
weather or unforeseen operational issues.  

Why: Pure Water San Diego is the City of San Diego's phased, multi-year program that will   
provide nearly half of San Diego's water supply locally by 2035. The Pure Water 
Program will use proven water purification technology to clean recycled water to 
produce safe, high-quality drinking water. The Program offers a cost-effective 
investment for San Diego's water needs and will provide a reliable, sustainable water 
supply. The Morena Pump Station project is one of several major water infrastructure 
projects that are part of Phase 1 of Pure Water San Diego.  

 

The City is committed to clear communication and providing up-to-date information about construction 
activities. Construction notices will be regularly posted on morena.purewatersd.org. Please contact 
purewatersd@sandiego.gov or 833-MOR-PWSD (833-667-7973) with questions about the City’s Pure 
Water Program and the Morena Pump Station project, and a team member will get back to you within one 
business day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.sandiego.gov/public-utilities/sustainability/pure-water-sd/phase-1-projects/morena-bay-park-clairemont
mailto:purewatersd@sandiego.gov
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